
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident 
 

Re: Quickways Cycle Routes – Marston Road Junction Surfacing 
CHANGE OF CLOSURE DATE 

 
We are writing to inform you that as part of the Quickways schemes, there is a date 

change for the planned works at the junctions of Edgeway Road, William Street, 

Ferry Road and John Garne Way. The surfacing work that was programmed for 

overnight works on 10 – 13 October, will now be carried out overnight on 1 – 4 

November due to impacts from the recent wet weather.  

 

Each of the junctions listed above will be closed between the hours of 19:30 and 05:30 

for one night, as outlined in the table below. Please note that actual works dates may 

change subject to weather or unforeseen circumstances during construction. 

 

Access via each junction will NOT be possible whilst the work is in progress. You 

will need to make necessary arrangements to park elsewhere if you need to use 

your vehicle during this period. 

 

 Location  
  

Programme  
dates 

Other information  

Marston Road / 
Edgeway Road 
Junction  

01 November 
2022 

Night works road closure from 19:30- 05:30. 
Edgeway Road junction will be closed for the 
duration of the works, with NO vehicular 
access/egress except for emergencies. There will 
be no access to Purcell Road and Hugh Allen 
Crescent via Edgeway Road junction either. 

Marston Road / 
William Street 

01 / 02 
November 2022 

Night works road closure from 19:30- 05:30. 
William Street junction will be closed for the 
duration of the works, with NO vehicular 
access/egress except for emergencies. 

Marston Road / 
Ferry Road 

02 / 03 
November 2022 

Night works road closure from 19:30- 05:30. 
Ferry Road junction will be closed for the duration 
of the works, with NO vehicular access/egress 
except for emergencies. 
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Directorate Environment & Place 
 

  October 2022 
 

 



Marston Road / 
John Garne 
Way 

03 / 04 
November 2022 

Night works road closure from 19:30- 05:30. 
John Garne Way junction will be closed for the 
duration of the works, with NO vehicular 
access/egress except for emergencies. 

 
 
Some noise is anticipated; however, we will endeavour to complete the nosiest 
elements by 23:00. Please accept our apologies for having to move the date of the 
works and any inconvenience or disruption the works might cause. 
  
Further information on the schemes can be found on our website including detailed 
plans of the road closures and diversions. Please visit 
https://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/quickways. These can also be emailed or posted on 
request.  
 
We will endeavour to keep disruption to a minimum. Thank you for your patience and 
cooperation. If you have questions or concerns about the scheme, please do not 
hesitate to contact our project team at Quickways@Oxfordshire.gov.uk or you can 
call Oxfordshire County Council’s Customer Services team on 01865 792 422.  
  
Yours faithfully, 
  
 
The Active Travel team 
Oxfordshire County Council 
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